	[image: image1]

	 NCARK 2007 Summer Newsletter

NCARK 2007 Summer Newsletter 

• SB1477- NCARK secures decisive victory over the Animal Protection Institute (API) and their minions at the NC Zoo who lobbied hard to pass SB1477. Many questions linger about the motivations of the Zoo to back legislation that would destroy their colleagues at the private zoos and sanctuaries, as well as hurt thousands of NC citizens, and threaten the agricultural community. Was it money? Ideology? Both? The fact that Lorraine Smith spent so much of her time using her platform at the zoo to the detriment of the NC public is a disturbing mystery. She actively corrupted the study that SB1032 required of her by stacking it with Animal Rights activists from Humane Society of the United States (H$U$), Animal Protection Institute (API) and Carolina Animal Action (CAA). She withheld verifiable statistical evidence from the final Study Report because it did not support the position of her client, Nicole Paquette, the Leader of API. She did all of this under the direct Supervision of Dr. David Jones, Director of the NC Zoo and Chairman of the SB1032 Study Commission. The effort by Jones and Smith to subvert the Study Commission and proactively lobby for the passage of SB1477 may be illegal and is without a doubt unethical and improper. Please write the NC Dept. of Environmental & Natural Resources (DENR) and demand that Dr. Jones and Lorraine Smith resign immediately. They should be held accountable for their actions. SB1477 failed miserably under overwhelming opposition this year, but is eligible to be revisited in 2008. More details to come soon. 


• Daytona Show- Anyone going to the Daytona Show please wear your NCARK T-shirt on Saturday. Share with everyone you see and talk to about how the “Cold Blooded Mafia” NCARK defeated the Animal Rights Movement in NC. Andrew won’t be able to be there because he is negotiating a business deal. Vice Chairman, Mack Robinette; Director and Webmaster, Gray Rushin; VP, Ted Williams and Secretary, Kathie Decker will all be in attendance to promote the idea of the American Association of Reptile Keepers (ARK) so that other states can benefit from the model NCARK has created. 

• Raleigh Show- Please wear your NCARK T-shirt on Saturday to show support for the “Cold Blooded Mafia”. We will be showcasing suggested caging designed and built by Jungle Habitats to be in compliance with the NCARK Proposal for caging standards. This proposal was written and submitted to the Senate leadership by our president Andrew Wyatt. It has gained favor in the legislature and will be posted on www.ncark.org soon. 

• SC Association of Reptile Keepers (SCARK)- SCARK is up and running! The website is up and running. www.scark.org ARK is spreading. Sal Ricco from WNC Herps and John Pullian from Pullians Pet Center are both members of NCARK and have agreed to serve on the Board of Directors of SCARK to help advise President Roark Ferguson to create an organization in SC with the same kind of power and influence the NCARK has in NC. The “Mafia” is spreading its wings. This is bad news for the likes of API and Nicole Paquette who hope to shut SC down in 2008! 

• NCARK DESPERATELY NEEDS FINANCIAL SUPPORT!- NCARK is deeply in debt after this heated battle with the well funded AR group API. If you have not renewed your membership please do so immediately. If you have any funds or animals you can donate please do so before the show in Raleigh. If you know others that would like to join please bring them to the show. We have spent thousands to lobby against API. We won! Now we have to pay our bills. Our tax exempt status is on hold because we don’t have the money to continue with our filing. Please help in any way you can! Checks can be sent to: NCARK PO Box 279 Grandy, NC 27939 or you can PayPal your donation to donation@ncark.org 

• Please Join Us & Help Protect Your Rights!!- If you are not a paid member of NCARK please go to the Join Us page at www.ncark.org and help us protect the rights of North Carolinians while taking our successful model to the rest of the country as a blueprint of how to fight the AR Movement. We can’t do it without your help. This has never been done before and it takes money. Please help! 

Andrew Wyatt 
President/NCARK 
andrew@ncark.org 
252-207-1041 
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